
Albemarle County Police Department 

Citizens Advisory Committee Meeting 

 

Tuesday, February 9, 2021 

9:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

Call to order        Richard Hewitt, Chair  

 

COVID Protocol Statement                                                                Richard Hewitt, Chair  

 

Welcome: 

                Supervisor Donna Price                                                      Richard Hewitt, Chair 

                Deputy Chief Sean Reeves                                                

    

 

Approval of December 2020 Meeting Minutes                           Richard Hewitt, Chair  

    

 

Matters before the Public      Chief, Ron Lantz 

                Best way for public to comment? 

 

Hiring, Staffing and Morale …An update                                            Chief, Ron Lantz 

 

New Business:  

             

 Police Reform and Mental Health 

 

                 When is support most needed? 

                 Does all patrol get some training? 

                 Do some officers specialize more than others in this training? 

                 SRO’s, with mental health training?    

                 What might the county expect in some costs associated with this training? 

                                                                             

                                                                                                  Deputy Chief Sean Reeves 

 

 

 

Next Meeting: April 13, 2021 

 

Meeting Adjourn       Richard Hewitt, Chair 


